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At its meeting of the Security Council, held on 15 December 2006, the President  
of the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

The  Security  Council  reaffirms  its  commitment  to  the  Secretary-General's 
initiatives toward reaching a comprehensive settlement on the situation in Cyprus.  

In this context, the Security Council continues to support the agreement reached 
on  8  July 2006 and calls  for  further  cooperative  efforts  toward  complete  acceptance 
thereof by all parties to the dispute.
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